
 

 

After careful consideration and monitoring of the evolving COVID-19 situation, it is with deep regret that 

Canton Fine Arts Associates has decided to cancel this year’s 2020 Christkindl Markt. Given the 

uncertainty surrounding the pandemic, this decision was difficult but necessary. Plans are to resume the 

Markt in November 2021. 

 

We know this is a trying time for everyone, and we hope you are doing well. As an accepted artist for 

this year’s Markt we would like to extend the opportunity for you to hold your spot for 2021 with your 

current application and acceptance, should you choose.  

 

If a refund of your application fee is preferred at this time, please contact Marcie at 

marcie@cantonart.org or by phone at 330-419-0769. Please allow up to 3 weeks for refund processing 

and receipt. If this option is chosen, you will need to reapply for the 2021 Christkindl Markt when the 

application becomes available. 

  

Please contact us if you have any questions and THANK YOU for your continued support of Christkindl 

Markt and the Canton Museum of Art. Stay well, and be safe. 
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